
May 26, 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

The PTA will not be planning a school picnic this year.  The parks are giving a limit on outdoor 

gatherings, and our event exceeds this amount.  Instead of the picnic, the PTA is scheduling 

room mothers to plan games and such at school on the last day at 11:00 am.   

 

The Sixth Grade Graduation will be held, the Lord willing, on June 2 at 9:00 am in the High 

School gym. 

 

Due to a unique schedule for exams and the last day of school occurring the week of Memorial Day, the 

high school elected to make Friday, May 28th a ½ day of school for 7-12 students.  This is also the day of 

the Junior/Senior Banquet, which is typically a ½ day for those students.  Since it is the day before the 

Memorial Day weekend, it was decided to make this a ½ day of school for K-6 students also.  This will 

also allow for transportation for K-12 students this day as well.  Next week, the Elementary students will 

have a full day on June 1 and June 2.  The last day of school, June 3, will be a ½ day of school. 


